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From: "John M. Wilson" <fyi-request-3222-23848707@requests.fyi.org.nz> 
To: OIA requests at MOH <EmailMOH@moh.govt.nz>,  
Date: 14/10/2015 02:40 p.m. 
Subject: Official Information Act request - Car Parking Revenues 
 
 
 
Dear Ministry of Health, 

 

I want to know for each public hospital:  

- Do they obtain any revenue directly or indirectly from car parking 

charges; 

- When they began receiving any such revenues; 

- The amount of money received each year in car parking charges; 

- If charges are just levied against members of the public and/or if staff 

are expected to pay too.  

- If there are any exemptions or limits to the charges imposed at each 

site.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

John M. Wilson 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

This is an OIA request done via the FYI website. 

 

Please do not send progress updates as PDF files. 

 

Disclaimer: This message and any reply that you make will be published on 

the internet. Our privacy and copyright policies: 

https://fyi.org.nz/help/officers 

 

If you find this service useful as an OIA officer, please ask your web 

manager to link to us from your organisation's OIA page. 

 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 


